
 

            Bulletin: 23-21 
 

TO:          All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Derek Hawley 
Segment Manager, Axial  

DATE: June 1, 2021 

SUBJECT:    Axial AER-VG Sound Update 
 
 
Important sound data updates were made on model AER with Vari-Green® motors selected in the CAPS® 
4.35 update. Previously, depending on the pitch of the propeller, the sound performance was not showing 
the correct information and potentially showing negative sound values. When you open your AER-VG 
marks in CAPS after this update, marks will automatically update your sound performance with the 
corrected values. Please review your existing Vari-Green selections for the model AER. 
 
Please contact the Axial, Inline, & HVLS support team at 1-800-984-8713, or email aifans@greenheck.com 
for more information and support. 
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